
 
Repairing the Storage room: 

Repair of the Storage room has been approved. It’s hoped to be complete this coming week. 

 

 
Pastors house restoration: 

The restoration of the Pastors house is now complete. 

 

 

Youth activity: 

Youth Rep. Hiromi Kobayashi is overseeing the ongoing DP nights online. In the coming week they 

will hold a collaboration with Sydney DP study group.  



 
Camp Belgrave: 

Camp Belgrave is now registered with an ACN and an ABN. We will have a website and a logo this 

coming week. A busy bee is going to be organised to get the property up to scratch and we have 

begun our accreditation with V-Tic. 

 

 

YSP: 

Melbourne YSP has been meeting regularly to study the 4 family love lecture series. 


